A Very Special Invitation

Carbon Capture and Storage (CCS): Making It Happen
on Wednesday, Dec. 3, from 19:30 to 21:00 in the Fox Room
is the one side event YOU MUST ATTEND!

The session builds on the world-wide reputation the University of Regina has developed over the
past 20 years as a leader in CCS technology as well as organization with a track record of success
in collaborating with researchers from the private and public sectors around the globe.

In one, 90-minute session you will hear from five speakers who will make compelling arguments
about why we need to move forward - NOW - with the deployment of CCS. This session will provide
a framework action.

Malcolm Wilson, Director of the Office of Energy and Environment at the University of
Regina, will moderate discussion and outline the goals and objectives of the IPAC-CO2 that
was created only a few weeks ago. Malcolm sits on the Executive Committee of the
International Energy Agency Greenhouse Gas R&D Programme, the science advisory board for
C02GeoNet and CO2Sink and two European major science programs. Malcolm was a member
of Working Group Ill of the Intergovernmental Panel on Climate Change (IPCC) team working
on the Special Report on CO2 Capture and Storage. This team was part of the IPCC group of
scientists that were awarded the 2007 Nobel Peace Prize along with Al Gore.

The keynote speaker is Jan Adams, the Ambassador for the Environment with the Australian
Department of Climate Change, who will discuss developed country views on CCS and the role of
CCS in developing nations under CDM. Her talk is 25 minutes.

Succinct ten-minute presentations will be made by:

e Dr. Shen Pingping of China on the geological and safety aspect of CCS;
and
e Antonio Pfluger of the International Energy Agency (IEA]
on the economic impact of CCS;
and
e Frederic Hauge, Founder and President of the Bellona Foundation, who has been
promoting CCS from the NGO perspective for more than a decade.

Delegates will be able to engage the speakers in a lively discussion following the presentations.
Food will be provided after the event.
Come early because seating is limited!



